HARVEY POLICE DEPARTMENT

OFFICE OQF CHIEF OF POLICE

HARVYEY. ILLINOIS 6 0426

July 17, 2019

Superintendent John Thomas
School District 152
Administration Center

16001 S. Lincoln Ave

Harvey, IL 60426

Superintendent Thomas:

The purpose of this letter is to request the use of the cafeteria and auditorium located at Brooks
Middle School. The Harvey Police Department, like many other municipal police departments, is in the
process of testing applicants for the position of police officer. Our Department has scheduled an
orientation on August 8 and an entrance exam on August 10, 2019. For the past decade the Harvey
Police Department has conducted exams and orientations at Thornton Township High School, though
due to summer renovations the facilities are not available. The Harvey Police Department is requesting
use of the Brooks Middle School Auditorium on Thursday, August 8 from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. and use
of the cafeteria on Saturday, August 10 from 8:00 a.m. to 10 a.m. We will have ample personnel on-
hand to facilitate both events.

The Harvey Police Department and Harvey School District 152 are partners in this community
and | look forward to strengthening that partnership. | appreciate your support in this matter. Should
you have any questions please don’t hesitate to reach out to me at ewinters@harveypolice.org or 708-
990-8336.

Warmest regards,

Eddie Winters

Chief of Police






